
 

Opportunity to Participate in Research about PKU! 

 

We are looking for parents/guardians to participate in study about PKU  

To be eligible: 

 Your child is older than 12 months but less than 13 years 

 The child has not been on Kuvan in the past 6 months 

 Child has classic PKU, not hyperphenylalanemia (mild PKU) 

 You're the adult who is primarily responsible for managing your child's PKU 
 

Benefits to you:  Help us learn about how clinics can help all families to take care  

         of their children with PKU. 

 

How long does it take? About 30-40 minutes 

In appreciation of your time, you will receive your choice of a gift of a lunchbox 

container for you or your child, or a $15.00 gift card. 

 

Where does it happen?    You decide: 

 Your clinic 

 At a PKU Walk or other community event 

 A place nearby that is convenient to you 

 At or near your home 

 

What does it involve? 

 Fill out some surveys and answer questions 

 Allow us to contact your child's clinic and obtain the latest labs and last 

clinic report 
 

Interested? 

Please look for us in your clinic, or our table at a PKU event,  

or contact us to set up an appointment: 

Email: dcpant01@louisville.edu 

Call (502) 588-0910 
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